
 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 
Finance Minister, Trevor A Manuel, MP will deliver the 9th Annual Steve Biko 
Memorial Lecture on 11 September 2008 at the University of Cape Town. 
 
The Annual Steve Biko Memorial Lecture is a flagship of the Steve Biko 
Foundation, and has taken place annually since 2000. It is intended to provide an 
opportunity to reflect upon the legacy of Bantu Stephen Biko in relation to 
contemporary issues, particularly regarding the challenges of development and 
nation building. The lecture has in the past been delivered by luminaries such as 
former president Nelson Mandela, Archbishop Desmond Tutu and President 
Thabo Mbeki. Attendees include political leaders, members of the international 
community and local community members. 
 
 
 
Date:  11 September 2008 
 
Time:  18h00 
 
Venue: Jameson Hall, Upper Campus 
  University of Cape Town 
 
 
Please note that seating is on a first come, first served basis.  
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